PDB: Notice of shutting down the operation of the Company’s representative office at Duy Xuyen
On 26 Jul 2019, Pacific Dinco Corporation announced Notice of shutting down the operation of the Company’s representative office at Duy Xuye as follows:
· Code of the representative office: 0401333013-003
· Address: Le Son Village – Duy Nghia Commune – Duy Xuyen District – Quang Nam Province – Vietnam

· Reason for shutting down: There was no business operation risen at Duy Xuyen
This information was uploaded on the website of the Company on 26 Jul 2019
Website address: www.pacificdinco.com.vn 
